
 
 

  

  

 

 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

So we come to the end of another busy (in a very different way to normal) week. Yesterday schools received 

guidance on the reopening of schools from September. The document is 18,009 words long! It is going to take 

some time to digest and then formulate a plan but we will let you know what the plan is in due course. We will 

avoid rushing into any decisions. One thing is for sure, the PLAN is to have all children back in school in 

September. Somethings should restart straight away such as the use of buses. Other things will be some time yet 

– assemblies for example. 

The Summer Term will end on Thursday 16th July in a much quieter manner than usual. Unfortunately, despite 

promises, no further funding to cover costs of provision over the Summer has materialised. As you will have seen 

in the media, schools across England will not remain open during the summer holidays for the children of key 

workers. Both the Shropshire Local Authority and the Multi Academy Trust have stated that they do not expect any 

school to be open over the summer break. As the end of term approaches it is a strange feeling – we have - and 

will - miss so much including the World Famous Year 6 show. Whilst this is a source of great sadness for us, we 

know that the most important thing is that we do all that we can to keep our community safe.  

 

 

Reminder - Calor Gas Competition 

Please keep supporting us with this campaign! Every donation counts. Please see the message from the Bitterley Friends 

below.  

 

 



 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCS (Culture Consortium Shropshire) have put together a list of fantastic cultural events, activities 
and resources that can be accessed from home. These include opportunities which are local to 
Shropshire, as well as regional and national. There is a link on the resources page of the school 
website. 

Opportunities are being shared fortnightly through an e-news and via social media. 

 

Bitterley’s Got Talent – Home Edition 2020 

 

It’s here! It’s what you have all been waiting for. Thank you to all those who sent in videos. Click on 
the link below: 

https://youtu.be/KwCU6-jhdps 

 
 

 

https://youtu.be/KwCU6-jhdps


 
 

  

 

 

 

Thanks to Humble Bee  

 

 

Over the last 2 months we have had a huge amount of work done in the garden. Local company Humble Bee 

gardeners we commissioned to do the work. We are very grateful for their efforts which has included a huge 

amount of work above and beyond what they were asked to do. Thank you Humble Bee Gardeners! 

 

Matila’s Appeal 

 

We are very proud of the work that Matilda has been doing on behalf of the Macular Society. Please take a look 
at her video on their website to find out more!  

https://www.macularsociety.org/ 

 

 

 

https://www.macularsociety.org/

